
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth <EKovacs@dew.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/28/2014 4:50:13 PM
Subject: FW: Work-Ready Communities

I think I forgot to copy you on the email to Lillian.  Below is a response from Bill Benton.  He coordinates the federal 
funding for DSS.  Looks like they still think they are putting in federal, not state dollars.  Ughhhh.
 
From: Bill B. Benton [mailto:bentonandassociates@verizon.net] 
 
Sent: Sunday, April 27, 2014 10:31 AM
 
To: Kovacs, Elisabeth
 
Cc: Wendell Price
 
Subject: Work-Ready Communities
 
Elisabeth:
 
I have just returned from vacation and I understand you have also been away from your office.
 
As you are probably doing, I am going over my “To Do” list and you are at the top.
 
Lillian Koller has asked me to follow up with you with regard to the draft MOU for Work-Ready Communities.
 
I will be in Columbia the week May 5th and would like the opportunity to meet with you to discuss appropriate next 
steps in the partnership between DEW and DSS.
 
Right now, my schedule is open Tuesday afternoon, Wednesday morning, or anytime on Thursday.
 
Please let me know if you’d be available any of these times.
 
Continued regards,
 
Bill
 
    * * * * * * * * * * * * *
Bill B. Benton, D.P.A.
Vice President
Benton & Associates, Ltd.
4255 Buckskin Lake Drive
Ellicott City, Maryland  21042
 
Toll Free Phone:  866 433-4803
Toll Free Fax:  800 303-9874
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